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From: nadia hassen [mailto:
Sent: Monday, 13 December 2010 9:22 AM 

To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: hello 

 

  

  

Dear Kathleen, 

  

This is nadia from Canberra. regarding the amemdments for the nursing 

registration in my opinion i recommend that at least there should be an 

opportunity for nurses who are graduated from overseas but who live in 

australia and who are permanent residents and and australian citizen i believe 

they should be accepted with ielts score of 6.5 if they register with that score 

they can contribute something to the society. Thank you 

  

regards, 

Nadia. 
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